

50/52 Camden Square, (Murray Street entrance) London, NWt 9XB

Telephone: 0207 428 0471 Fax: 0207 428 0519

Email: margaret@irishelders.org.uk

12th December, 2014

Mr Fergus Freeney Planning Department Camden Council, Judd St London WC1 H 8ND

Dear Mr Freeney,

## Re Mrs Delia Brennan: re proposed plans for 23 Marquis Road

Further to our telephone conversation of today. I am writing regarding the concerns expressed by Mrs Brennan to the work being carried out on the above house.

She is most concerned that the wall in question is going to overshadow her house blocking out her sunlight. She is also concerned about the use they are making of the party wall. She has not been re-assured in any way and if her fears are realised then the impact on her life will be horrendous. She is an elderly lady and is obviously very worried and concerned. Full details of what the plans are should be made available to her to so that she can be assured that the planning laws are being adhered to and what is planned will not impact on her property either financially and

She tells me she has raised these concerns many times with the Council but feels she is not being listened to. I would be grateful if you would look into this matter for me as a matter of urgency.

Yours faithfully,

Margaret Geigér Head of Housing and Senior Welfare Advisor

0207 428 0471 www.irisheldersadvice.org.uk



Company Reg. No: 5642515



50/52 Camden Square, (Murray Street entrance) London, NW1 9XB

Telephone: 0207 428 0471 Fax: 0207 428 0519

Email: margaret@irisheklers.org.uk

12th December, 2014

Mr Fergus Freeney Planning Department Camden Council, Judd St London WC1 H 8ND

Dear Mr Freeney,

## Re Mrs Delia Brennan: re proposed plans for 23 Marquis Road

Further to our telephone conversation of today. I am writing regarding the concerns expressed by Mrs Brennan to the work being carried out on the above house.

She is most concerned that the wall in question is going to overshadow her house blocking out her sunlight. She is also concerned about the use they are making of the party wall. She has not been re-assured in any way and if her fears are realised then the impact on her life will be horrendous. She is an elderly lady and is obviously very worried and concerned. Full details of what the plans are should be made available to her to so that she can be assured that the planning laws are being adhered to and what is planned will not impact on her property either financially and environmentally.

She tells me she has raised these concerns many times with the Council but feels she is not being listened to. I would be grateful if you would look into this matter for me as a matter of urgency.

Yours faithfully,

Margaret Geiger
Head of Housing and Senior Welfare Advisor

0207 428 0471 www.irisheldersadvice.org.uk

